
Notice of Road Project  
Town of Oulu 

 

The Town of Oulu, Bayfield County is seeking bids to pulverize, roll and 
shape Boulevard Road from Pudas to Hautala Road and one mile of Oulu 
Rock Road starting from Bain Road going north.  For information contact 
Klaus Nieder, Supervisor at 715-372-5359.  Certificate of Insurance 
required for all proposals submitted.   Bids may be mailed to Town of Oulu, 
Diana Reijo Clerk, 71530 Hoover Line Rd, Iron River, WI 54847.  Bids are 
due Friday, June 8, 2018. 

 

Bids will be opened on Saturday, June 9, 2018, 8am at the Oulu Town Hall, 
2525 West Colby Rd, Oulu.   

 
 
Posted:  May 25, 2018    Posted at:  

       Town Hall 

BY:  Diana Reijo, Clerk     Town Web Site:  ouluwisconsin.com 

 


